
Systems Engineering Study Group 2014 

The SESG would like to invite you to the next 
meeting  16th October at HBV University College, 
2pm to 5pm, room C107. 

The Systems Engineering Study Group meets at Buskerud University 
College (BUC), Kongsberg, Norway. The objective of the meetings is to 
exchange experience between people who are interested in Systems 
Engineering or who have the intend to become a Systems Engineer. The 
SESG discusses one theme per meeting, the subjects are one of many SE 
aspects. We have two to three meetings per year. 

 

Topic: ”Revisiting A3s.” 
 
Description: Many master projects has studied the topic of A3s. 
Several papers concluded that stakeholders and authors benefit from 
the use of A3s. Nevertheless, last year's master project paper, 
contained a sentence that despite the positive appreciation of A3s, 
their use is not continued after the master project. We invite authors 
of past A3 projects to reflect on their current insights. 

 
 

Agenda and presenters: 
14:00-14:10 - Welcome and introduction. 
14:10-15:00 - Presenters: Anders Fuglesteg Nilsen 
(Devotek), Maarten Bonnema (Twente University), 
Espen Polanscak (GKN), and more former researchers 
of A3s. 
15:00-15:15 - Break. 
15:15-17:00 - Discussions in groups, wrap-up and 
closing. 

For more information about the SESG visit: 
http://www.gaudisite.nl/SESG.html 
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